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Attn: Community and Communication Council

Re: RSLS Request for Professional Development Credit

As the co-coordinators of the Research and Service Leadership Symposium, our goal is to
develop a platform and showcase for student work, to guide students toward the completion of
projects, and to facilitate the event by enlisting the contributions of faculty and staff as mentors
and thought leaders.

Several attendees at the recent RSLS Faculty Workshop suggested that we could facilitate
greater involvement by offering some form of credit for faculty and classified staff, as we do for

opening day workshops.

We would like to formally request Professional Development Credit for activities related to the
RSLS, including attending and facilitating workshops, mentoring students, and moderating
Symposium sessions during the event.

We also propose that considerations be made for compensating adjunct faculty and classified
staff for their time and efforts.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Allison Herman & Michael McCusker
Research and Service Leadership Symposium Coordinators



